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From: South County High School

Sent to: All Eleventh Grade Students and Families of Eleventh Grade
Students

Subject: PSAT/NMSQT Intent to Participate

On Thursday, October 29, South County High School eleventh graders will have the
opportunity to take the PSAT/NMSQT. FCPS will cover the cost for any eleventh
grade student to take this test.

To help the school prepare for testing, families are asked to complete the form below
by Friday, October 9. This form asks about participation in the test, the need or bus
transportation, and interest in free breakfast or lunch on the day of the test.

South County HS: PSAT/NMSQT Intent to Participate Form

A translated version of the form content may be found on the PSAT/NMSQT Intent
webpage (https://www.fcps.edu/node/42099). Due to health and safety protocols,
FCPS sites cannot accept walk-ins on the day of the exam.

General information about the PSAT/NMSQT test format is available on the College
Board webpage (htips://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsat-psat-10).
Thursday, October 29 has been designated for asynchronous learning in FCPS high
schools, so students who choose to take the PSAT/NMSQT will not miss synchronous
learning time with their teachers.




For students who want to practice the SAT from the comfort of their own homes,
College Board has several SAT Practice tests available on their website.

We will share more details about test day schedules and bus transportation in the
coming weeks. FCPS health and safety protocols for PSAT/NMSQT administration
are available online (https://www.fcps.edu/node/41891).

If you have questions about the PSAT/NMSQT administration at South County High
School, please contact Chris Bird at 703-446-1643 or cwbird@fcps.edu.
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